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Best exam results 

everé! 

 

  

 

Happy New Academic 

Year!   
It was great to come back in the summer and be 

celebrating our best exam results ever at both 

GCSE and A Level.  Both Year 11 and Year 13 

pupils exceeded our predictions and we are 

delighted for both their individual achievements 

and the overall performance.  Notably the 

progress of all pupils regardless of the prior 

attainment or perceived ability.  No pupil was left 

behind.  Pupils with Special Educational Needs 

and pupils on Free School Meals made the same 

progress as all other pupils, smashing the 

National Average.  Evidence of the value we 

place on all pupils. 

  
As we look forward to this Academic Year we will 

be óworking harder and achieving moreô.  Yet 

again we will be setting the benchmark high in all 

that we do, and óbe doing things properly!ô 

 



Year 7s & 12s 

Great to meet our new Year 7 and Year 12 pupils.  

What a fantastic first impression you have all 

made.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  



Welcome back packs! 

We trust the information you received in the 

summer was helpful.  My thanks go to the Parent 

Forum for their suggestion. 

 

 
 

Looking the Part  

Can I thank the School Council, and you as 

parents, for bringing our new uniform to the 

Academy.  I am immensely proud of how all our 

pupil body have embraced the change.  I cannot 

thank you enough. 

 

 

 

Year 6 Arts & Technology 

Great to see Year 6 pupils back in the building.  

Many of which have already completed their 

application form for joining Sarum in September 

and no surprises put Sarum as their first choice. 
  

Parent Forum  

On Thursday the Parent Forum met for the first 

time this Academic Year.  Their input has been 

invaluable in shaping the change you have 

witnessed at the Academy.  Some more great 

suggestions coming from the meeting including: 

 

Staggering payments at the start of the Academic 

Year and after Xmas when we are all short of 

cash. 

Setting up a Book Bank for revision and text 

books for pupils when Year 11s leave following 

the completion of the new exam syllabuses. 

Pupils having the opportunity for a diary for the 

Academic Year.  I know some pupils really liked 

the old planner.  Pupils will be able to request one 

in July. 

Keeping children safe - Can Motiv8 come in more 

often.  Their input has been well received by 

pupils and parents. 

 

Well done boysé 

Congratulations to Dylan Antunovic-Fry and Bill 

Cox, both in Year 9, on their selection for U14 

Bath Rugby Developing Player programme. 

 



Glad to be back 

 
 

 

 

 

 


